Press Releases: Deputy Secretary
Sullivan’s Meeting With Bruneian
Foreign Minister II Dato Erywan

Readout
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
June 11, 2018

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:[]

Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan met today with Bruneian Foreign
Minister II Dato Erywan. Deputy Secretary Sullivan congratulated Foreign
Minister II Dato Erywan on his new position in Brunei’s Ministry of Foreign
Affairs and Trade and reaffirmed the strong bilateral cooperation between the
United States and Brunei Darussalam. The two leaders discussed continued
cooperation on regional challenges, including the South China Sea and
denuclearization of the DPRK.
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